Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on August 24, 2010, the Board of Medicine issued a Final Order on the petition for declaratory statement filed on behalf of U.S. Healthworks Medical Group of Florida, Inc. (USHW). The Notice of the Petition was published in Vol. 36, No. 20, of the May 21, 2010 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly. The Board reviewed the Petition at its meeting held on June 4, 2010. The Board’s Final Order finds that the under the facts set forth in the Petition and Section 456.053, F.S., the proposed USHW Managing Physician Program is not precluded by Florida’s Patient Self-Referral Act. The Board also found that the proposed USHW Managing Physician Program is not precluded by Section 817.505, F.S.; nor is it precluded by Section 456.054, F.S.
A copy of the Final Order may be obtained by contacting: Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.
